
NOTICE OF  MOTION 
 

For Far North District Council meeting 3 October 2019 
Bus Park Hours Blencowe Street Kaitaia 

 

Pursuant to clause 26.1 of Standing Orders 
 

Date: Monday 2 September 2019 
 
 
I give notice that at the next meeting of the Far North District Council to be held on 3 October 
2019, I will move the following motion ‘That the hours of bus usage for the bus park on 
Blencowe Street in Kaitaia be reviewed to allow for more public use, and that the CEO/Staff 
complete diligence on the proposal in order to achieve a decision by 01 November 2019’. 
 
This motion is proposed to reflect that bus parking is now provided at Te Ahu for the large 
coach buses and the building on the corner of Blencowe Street, Kaitaia is not utilised as a 
bus operation business.  The bus operations are now undertaken from Te Ahu, which has 
suitable bus parking and manoeuvering.  
 
This is not a significant issue for the general public, with the exception of the parking issues 
that are created for the current business operating from the corner of Blencowe Street, being 
Haze Realestate. It would be appreciated if this matter can be sorted at these meetings 
through this notice of motion, as this matter has been on-going for many months.   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Councillor Felicity Foy 
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